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I oppose! 

 

This is yet another desperate end around gun control bill that will have no impact on 

gun crime and severe impact on Oregonians' CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHT TO BEAR 

ARMS. This bill is a waste of taxpayer money. It is simply posturing by idiots who 

don't understand or respect our constitutional rights. The end goal of the anti-2A 

ideologues in the Oregon legislature and DOJ is disarmament or draconian reduction 

in the people's ability to propel bullets or BBs in self defense or other perfectly legal 

and reasonable uses of firearms. These ideologues will lose that fight. In the 

meantime we citizens are forced to pay their salaries and for ongoing legal 

challenges. Just stop. You will not succeed in taking our rights away. If you care at all 

about the health, safety, and happiness of Oregonians, just stop this silliness. 


